Streethouse School Newsletter

19th May 2023



Weekly Message

We are so proud of our Year 2 children this week who have been so happy to rise to the challenge of their assessments, they have tried their very best and done themselves proud. Well done!

Special Mentions: Congratulations to Eva-Lee for being the fastest pupil in school to cycle 500m (31 seconds!) WOW! Zakariya, Mia & Ella from Team James have read 100 times at home in our reading race challenge – let's see who else can catch them up! Keep reading at home everyone.

Uniform reminder: Despite it being the summer term, children are expected to wear black shoes and their ties/uniform until the end of July. If you are unable to provide your child with their uniform please inform the school office or Mrs Light as we may be able to support you with this.

Mrs Wright, Head Teacher

Golden Book Award Winners		
Class	'Golden Child'	
Team Morris	Courtney	
	Izabela	
Team Holmes	Madisen	
	Charlotte	
Team James	Olivia	
	Lucas	
Team Finch	Eva	
	Bradley	
STARR	Pheobe	

Diary dates		
Date	Event	
Wednesday	Year 1 & 2 Athletics –	
24 th May	Group of 12 children	
29 th – 2 nd June	SPRINGBANK HOLIDAY – School Closed	
Mon 19 th – Wed 21 st June	Team Finch – London Residential	
Tuesday 27 th June	Team Holmes Class trip to The Deep	
Wednesday 28 th June	Sports day - TBC	
Tuesday11th July	Leavers Performance – Afternoon showing	
Wednesday 12 th July	Leavers Performance – Morning showing	
Friday 14 th July	End of Year reports home	
Tuesday 18 th	Airport Day! Around the	
July	World in a day	
Friday 21st July	Leavers Parents Assembly	
Monday 24 th July	SCHOOL CLOSED – SUMMER HOLIDAYS	

Weekly Attendance (National expectation = 96%)				
Class	%	Place		
Team Morris	94.2%	3rd		
Team Holmes	93.6%	4 th		
Team James	95.2%	1 st		
Team Finch	94.9%	2 nd		
Whole School	94.5%			
Raffle winner	Elijah H			

TEAM MORRIS: EARLY YEARS

This week in Team Morris we have been learning lots of interesting facts about minibeasts. The children have listened carefully to descriptions of minibeasts and tried to guess which minibeast. The children have really enjoyed finding minibeasts in our outside area. The Nursery children have been great at learning the names of 3D shapes and the Reception children have been learning about addition and finding the total number of objects. All the children have enjoyed watching our five class caterpillars grow and change.

TEAM HOLMES: Y1/2

This week we have had lots of fun doing our independent writing. The children have wowed me with their super neat handwriting and organising their ideas. The year 2 children have worked incredibly hard completing their end-of-year assessments, they have all made me so proud! This week we have also been focussing on Mental health awareness week and have created some lovely tools to help them when they have worries and how we can manage these. Well done to all the children this week and a special mention to the children who have brought their reading records into school and have been reading at home!

TEAM JAMES: Y3/4

It has been another outstanding week. All of us are rising to the challenge of reading regularly at home and in class and as a result I am giving away lots of reading prizes. Our English work is looking fantastic, as we use adventurous and powerful vocabulary. I am really impressed with your fronted adverbials and conjunctions. Keep going its our Big Write next week. Our work on decimals last week has helped us with our work calculating money. We have been working on classifying animals using a key and composing questions that lead us to the identity of an animal. In history, we have been finding out about the jobs people in the 19th century did in the coal mines, so remember to tell someone. We had the opportunity to compete on stationary bikes this week and our amazing class cycled 13km which we will be adding to our Daily Mile. I've got lots of Dojos to give away this week, so make sure you're working hard.

TEAM FINCH: Y5/6

Week 5 down, and another great week in the bag. This week we have been creating Viking and Anglo Saxon houses. They are some of the best work we've done all year!

In maths, year sixes are planning their own holidays. So far, we've worked out where we want to go, and how long the flight is. Next - we need to think about all inclusive or half board.

Year fives - keep it up with the maths! You're doing great.

THE HIVE (A message from Mrs Light)



HOW IT WORKS

We turn your daily shopping into every day magic! easyfundraising partners with over 7,000 brands who will donate part of what you spend to a cause of your choice. It won't cost you any extra. The cost is covered by the brand.

Brands pay us a commission because when you start your shop from the easyfundraising website or app, they can see we sent you to them. If you make a purchase, a commission is generated, and we turn that into a donation - magic!

GENERAL REMINDERS

JOTTER APP

Please sign up to the Jotter App for the school so that you never miss a notification. You can go to your App Store on your phone and download 'Jotter App' and select Streethouse Primary, WF7 6DJ.

FEEDING HUNGRY MINDS

Please ensure your child's account remains in credit to ensure they receive a dinner each day.

Any problems, please let us know! We will be happy to help you.

SAFEGUARDING

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Morris and our Safeguarding Officers are Mrs Wright & Mrs Light. If you have any concerns regarding the welfare of any child, please be aware that they are available to speak to in school.